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Fiscal Analysis 

 

SB 1237 adds traumatic brain injury and stroke to the list of conditions that authorizes DPS to 

require a licensee to submit to a physical. These medical conditions would be captured under the 

category of “other medical conditions that may affect the safe operation of a motor vehicle” on 

the DL application. As such, DPS would not need to change any forms or system programming 

to implement the provisions of this bill. 

 

FY’23 Impact: None 

 

Full Year Impact: None 

 

Prepared by: Department of Public Safety 

 


